
NLH - 2016 Cost Deferral Application - To Parties - Filing Extension 
 
 
Sent: December-15-16 3:28 PM 
Subject: Filing Schedule extension - Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 2016 Cost Deferral Application 
 
Please be advised that earlier today the Consumer Advocate requested an extension for filing of his 
comments in the above noted application.  
 
As the Board requires the record to be closed tomorrow, it has granted Mr. Browne’s request for the 
filing of his comments to 10:00am, Friday, December 16. Given the filing extension, Hydro’s filing 
deadline, has been also extended to 5:00pm, December 16 from the normal filing deadline of 3:00pm. 
 
Regards,  
Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL  A1A 5B2 
120 Torbay Road, Prince Charles Building, Suite E-210 

 


